From: Diaz, Tammy, NMENV

To: Smith, Steve W SWEF;

CC: Cobrain, Dave, NMENV;

Subject: Parcel 22 MI samples

Date: Monday, November 23, 2009 12:31:14 PM
Steve,

With regards to the 528 Complex (SWMU 27) and the Disassembly Plant and
the TPL QA Test Area (SWMU 70) located in Parcel 22, the Permittee must
collect 50 subsamples from the decision units that are approximately 10,000
ft2, for the decision units that are approximately greater than 10,000 ft2 the
Permittee must collect 60 subsamples. The Permittee must ensure that the
subsamples collected are biased toward any drainages or topographic lows.

Steve, can you send me an email requesting this modification?

Thanks,
Tammy

Tammy Diaz-Martinez

Environmental Specialist

RCRA Permits Management Program
Hazardous Waste Bureau

2905 Rodeo Park Dr. E/Bldg 1

Santa Fe, NM 87505

Phone: 505-476-6056

Main: 505-476-6000

Fax: 505-476-6030
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